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From: Justin Wood <ga@ccrealtors.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 3:53 PM
To: zazuetamonica0813@gmail.com; Jenna Kay; Sylvia@mosaicresolutions.com
Subject: CAG Input: 15min Neighborhood Terminology, City of Vancouver

 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Good Afternoon, Monica, Jenna, & Sylvia  
 
Monica- I wanted to follow up with you all regarding my input on 15min neighborhoods last week. The City of 
Vancouver has indeed abandoned the term “15 minute neighborhoods”. Please reference the City of Vancouver’s 
Planning Commission Workshop from 2/11/2025, time stamp 
1:11:02.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pEbdMaYxVKw  
 
“We don’t use the term 15 minute neighborhoods anymore.” – Rebecca Kennedy Deputy Director, 
Community Development  
 
While I respect your input and the EJC’s work I do think it is important that we correct the record with the most up 
to date policy language and its associated impacts.  
 
Jenna & Sylvia- I would appreciate it if you could forward this to the rest of the CAG so we can correct the record. 
Language is important and this terminology took up a large sum of our time last Wednesday.  
 
 
Best Regards, 

Justin Wood  
AHWD,  
Government Affairs Director  
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